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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:38 AM
To: 'Eric Johnson'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good morning Mr. Johnson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Eric Johnson [mailto:ericjohnson1223@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 9:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
Hello, 
 
The facts of this rate increase and that Seminole County residents will essentially be subsidizing other parts of the state 
by accounting for 70% of the utilities is appalling. 
 
If 80% of the recommended increase is accepted, our bills will go up by about 58% in year 1. NO bill should ever go up by 
58% in 1 year. All of you commissioners will be household names in and around Seminole County for all the wrong 
reasons. 
 
I strongly hope you reconsider your decision to accept as much as it sounds like you have already agreed to, and realize 
that a 58% increase in any bill will present serious sticker shock for a lot of residents.  
 
I am sure the none of you currently reside in this county which is probably why there is not really an issue with it. 
 
Eric Johnson 
Longwood, FL 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Sent from my iPhone 




